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August 3, 2010

The President

Gwangju Institute of Science and Technology
261 Cheomdan-gwagiro (Oryong-dong)
Buk-gu, Gwangju 500-712

Korea

Call for Applications

We greatly appreciate the relationship between two universitics over a scholarly
and/or student exchange program. Enclosed is the Application Guideline and Forms Sfor
Women-Tenure-Track Faculty Staff Positions (WIT Staff) at Okayama University. The
University is currently soliciting applications for multiple tenure-track positions at the rank of
Assistant Professor that start in April, 2011. The special tenure track that is exclusively for
women, “Women Tenure Track”, was established in 2009 in the institutional efforts to increase
the number of women professors in our university. In April, 2010, Okayama University
appointed four assistant professors, who are now energetically working for their own research
and teaching students.

The WTT staffs will be working in the following departments:
(1) Department of Biofunctional Chemistry, Division of Bioscience, Graduate School of
Natural Science and Technology
(2) Department of Plant Functions and Regulation, Division of Bioscience, Graduate School of
Natural Science and Technology
(3) Department of Animal Science, Division of Bioscience, Graduate School of Natural
Science and Technology
(4) Department of Environmental Ecology, Division of Biological and Human
Environment, Graduate School of Environmental Science '
(5) Medical Technology, Health Sciences, Graduate School of Health Sciences

Detailed information is found in the Guideline and Forms, which is also available on
the web page of Okayama University: '
http://www.okayama-u.ac.jp/user/jinjifbosyu/kyoiku/kyoiku.html.

We are sending this letter to colleges and universities that we have a scholarly and/or
student exchange program with. We would appreciate it if you make this information available
to interested individuals. y

Sincerely,
Koji Tanaka
The Chair,

The Personnel Committee for WTT Staffs
Vice-President,

Okayama University

Tsuhimanaka 1-1-1, Kitaky

Okayama 700-8530, JAPAN




